
Notice for Training Providers and Training Centres 

 

                      Date: 7th June 2017 

 

To whomsoever this may concern, 

As per directions from MSDE, this is to inform you that currently Training Provider 

registration on SMART Portal (https://smart.nsdcindia.org/) is put on hold. No new CAAFs to 

be uploaded till further notice. 

We regret the inconvenience. 
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